
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Facilities Committee Meeting 

October 2, 2018 Recommendations 
 
 
The Facilities Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 met on October 2, 2018.  
FAC recommended the awarding of Bid Package One for the Lincoln expansion project 
based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter dated October 2, 
2018. This package includes: 
 

 Concrete 
 Structural Steel 
 Elevators 
 Excavation 
 Site Utilities. 

 
 
The recommendations were unanimously approved. General trades will be re-bid.  
 
FAC recommended the awarding of Bid Package One for the Longfellow expansion project 
based on the recommendations put forth by Bulley & Andrews in a letter dated October 2, 
2018. This package includes: 
 

 Concrete 
 Structural Steel 
 Elevators 
 Excavation 
 Site Utilities. 

 
 
The recommendations were unanimously approved. General trades will be re-bid.  
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